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August 28, 2019 

 

 

MEMORANDUM 

 

To:  Members of the Board of Education 

 

From:  Jack R. Smith, Superintendent of Schools 

 

Subject: School Parking Lot Rental Fees (FMC-05-06-19-05)    

    

 

Question 

 

Ms. Dixon would like to know if any schools receive funds for weekend rentals of the parking 

areas. 

 

Response 

 

To the best of our knowledge, no schools in Montgomery County Public Schools (MCPS) are 

charging fees and receiving funds for weekend rentals of the parking areas.  However, there may 

be situations in which the Interagency Coordinating Board  (ICB) is renting out parking lots                     

at schools.  In these cases, the funds would go to ICB, and not MCPS. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact Ms. Nicola Diamond, chief financial officer,                           

at 240-740-3160. 

 

JRS:ND:jp 

 

Copy to: 

   Executive Staff 

   Ms. Webb 

     

  

 


